Volleyball



Left to right: Pete Velasco, John Lowell, Tom Haine.

The following and very flattering letter, was received by the Club from the Chairman of the Pan American Games Trials at the University of Minnesota and Twin City Area.

August 25, 1967

Mr. Tom Arnott Outrigger Canoe Club Waikiki Beach Honolulu, Hawaii Dear Mr. Arnott:

On behalf of Mayor Arthur Naftalin of the city of Minneapolis, Minnesota, would you please, at an appropriate time, convey the three enclosed Honorary Citizen's certificate to Mr. Thomas Haine, Mr. Pedro

Velasco, and Mr. John Lowell.

These gentlemen played a large part in the U. S. winning a gold medal in volleyball at Winnipeg, Canada during the Pan American Games. (Tom was just great against Cuba—I think he won the match for us—while Pete was sitting it out on the bench with a sprained ankle).

I consider it a real pleasure to have the acquaintance of these three guys and look forward to seeing them again next year at Portland, Oregon for the National Volleyball Tournament. The best to you. Thank you

very much.

Sincerely, Roy O. Bomgren, Chairman